PTA Meeting Notes: 11-14-13

Board Members Present: Denise Miller, Connie Mantz, Patricia Allen, Shawn Kressler, Kyle
Gangewere, Patti Spitzer, Sam Hafner (Principal) was also in attendance.

Denise called the meeting at 9:15
School Business:

Race for Education: We made over 18,000. We had a great turn out, 3 grade did end
up getting rained out!

Budget: We got 2 volunteers to do the Audit from last year. Debbie Ferguson and Corina
McCormick.

Directory and Blackboard Connect: We talked about both of these items together, there
are questions regarding problems with the Blackboard and questions regarding a passward for
Directory so we can keep the directory updated!

Outside Classroom: Mr. Hafner discussed that the outside classroom will have its own
committee. He also recapped the Fall festival’s success and the emails he has received about
Veterans Day. He read a very nice email that a Veteran sent about how appreciated it made him
feel and that he was glad the kids are being told/reminded about this important day. He then
concluded with reminders on conferences, AM & PM kindergarten schedule, and early
dismissals this coming week. First quarter, Pride of Liberty Bell assembly on Friday 11-22-13.

Scholastic Book fair: Monday closed due to Teachers coming in to make their classroom
wish lists. Will be open Tues. thru Fri. during conference week.

Nurse: In need of boys clothing 7-8, PTA provided underware.

Holiday Shop: Date is Dec. 6" from 6-8. Volunteer sheet for baked goods, help children
shop, craft table, Santa helper, and some extra people to help anywhere else that is needed.

Bingo Night: Set for Feb.7" Book exchange when very well last time, we opted to keep it
the same.

Dismiss at 10am.



